
From: Sydney Swanson <sydney.swanson@uli.org>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from July 23...

Date: July 28, 2015 at 10:58:50 AM EDT

To: BostonsBestBar@aol.com

Hi Dianna,

Troy and Dave were awesome! Thanks for your help in putting this together for the 

event – we were super happy with how things went. 

Thanks again!

Best,

Sydney
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